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The joint meeting of four universities Leading Programs on 3-4 June 2017 was 

etched in my memory. The main language in the workshop was Japanese that was 

difficult for a non-Japanese speaker like me. Although I couldn’t understand all the 

information in the meeting, I got the main meaning and the messages from professors. 

Regarding the workshop, the presentation of Dr. Ohki and tasks for team discussion 

about motivation, the power of communication and effective work environmental were 

salutary lectures. They emphasized the importance of the sharing for the stronger 

overview, activeness for work development, making and keeping motivation in the 

future occupation as well. Besides, professors got the direct orientations for students’ 

targets and advice for future. Moreover, they also inspired students through sharing their 

enthusiasm. This was an admirable thing that professors and students together 

participated activities together. In my opinion, this those meeting opened opportunities 

for widening relationship and enhancing positive communication.  

In addition, the food in camp was delicious. We enjoyed the BBQ and talked so 

much, even laughed out loud in the late chattering. I still remembered the Ping-Pong 

game in the morning after. It was the first time I played table tennis and served ball 

successfully after received the devoted guide of the teammate. This Meeting Camp not 

only encouraged my passion in work, but also gave me a chance for making new friends 

and refreshed my mind.  

     

 I would like to thank Leading Center and professors who held a meaningful 

Meeting Camp! 

                                   

 


